

Principal: Natasha Grant Deputy: Jo Stawman Secretary: Julie Kilsby

Courtwood Primary School

Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CRO 9HX

Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: office@courtwood.org.uk
Website: www.courtwood.org.uk

Tuesday 5th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your engagement and support with the first day of remote learning. We appreciate that it can take a little while to familiarise yourselves with the technology and new ways of working and hope that it is something we will become more confident with over the next few weeks.

It is essential that whilst working at home during school closures we continue to safeguard our staff, pupils and families and remain GDPR compliant. It is for this reason that we please ask parents to refrain from taking photos and videos of their children's Google Classrooms and Google Meet sessions and sharing them on social media.

If you have any questions around remote learning please contact your child's class teacher in the first instance or the school office at admin@courtwood.org.uk.

Many thanks,

Miss J Stawman Deputy Head

Did you know you can donate funds for the school via ParentPay















